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Inquisitive Minds Soar, Resilient Spirits Flourish, and Independence Ignites Success! 

Friday, 19 July 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of this school year, I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks for your 
unwavering support during my first five months at Anglesey. It has been a busy yet rewarding time.  I 
am grateful for the warm welcome and support from all members of our school community.  I was 
also extremely fortunate to celebrate end of season prize giving across all ages.   As parents, you 
should be rightly proud.    

I am excited to share some important updates and changes that will be implemented in the 
upcoming school year, starting in September. 

Important Dates 
Children Return: Wednesday, 4th September 
Early Years Start: Monday, 9th September 

Changes to Start and End Times 
We have listened to your feedback regarding start and end times and have made the following 
adjustments to better suit the needs of our families: 

Key Stage Start Time End Time 

Nursery 8.40am   12.20pm 11.40am     3.20pm 

Reception and Key Stage 1 8.45am 3.15pm 

Key Stage 2 (Juniors) 8.50am 3.20pm 

Improvements to KS2 Gate 
To ensure a safer and calmer environment during drop-off and pick-up times, we will be widening 
the KS2 gate. This change will allow more parents to access the playground safely and efficiently. 

Staff Changes 
At this time of the year, we also say our goodbyes and extend our best wishes to staff members who 
are leaving us. Miss Loftus 3L,  Miss Tariq 3T,  Miss Hess and Mrs Ragbotra all have their last day at 
school today.  Their contributions have been invaluable, and they will be missed. Simultaneously, we 
are thrilled to welcome new staff members to the Anglesey family.  Mr. Rahman will be teaching in 
Year 1 and Miss Ahmed will be teaching in Year 3.   We look forward to the fresh perspectives and 
energy they will bring to our school. 

As we close this school year, I want to wish you all a safe and happy summer. Enjoy this time with 
your families, and we look forward to seeing everyone refreshed and ready for the new academic 
year in September.  Lastly,  I want to wish all our Year 6 the best of luck as they move onwards and 
upwards into Year 7.    

Thank you once again for your continued support and partnership. 

A Pembleton  
Head Teacher 
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